City of Deadwood
102 Sherman Street
Deadwood, SD 57732

8 November 2021

Business Improvement District #8
Paul Bradsky, President
Deadwood, SD 57732

RE: 2022 Budget Allocation Reguest for the City of Deadwood

Mr. Bradsky and the Executive Board of BID #8:

On behalf of the City of Deadwood I respectfully submit a formal request of $50,000.00
to fund the construction of new access points for the public to Whitewood Creek. The City of
Deadwood, Deadwood Historic Preservation, and Deadwood ' s MSI Design Committee has
identified the creation of new access points to Whitewood Creek for the public to enjoy a
priority.

The city currently has two locations identified along Whitewood Creek ready for
development of creek access. The first location is ready to build and is in South Deadwood
at the South Gateway Trail Access. The second location identified would create several new
access points off the newly created Whitewood Creek Trail Extension. Both project locations
will dramatically improve the outdoor experience for the public, however $50,000 may only
fund one of the projects. With the City self-performing as much of the work involved as
possible both projects may be able to be completed with an approved funding request of
$50,000. Attached you will find plan sheets for both projects.

If the board views this project as a priority and funds are available, the City of
Deadwood would put them to good use in the additional recreational efforts. Thank you on
behalf of the City of Deadwood for allowing this request to be considered and I look forward
to improving Deadwood now and into the future with our partnership!

Sincerely

ROBERT NELSQN

Robert Nelson
Deadwood Public Works Director

cc: Mike Rodman, Executive Director



